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Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Emily Robbins, co-chairperson, Alana Wooldridge, Jill McIntyre, Jenafier Carroll and Kim Jiranek.  There was three guests; Linda Reed, Assistant Principal, Mikki Bland; Media Specialist, and Teresa Hoover.

13-56 Motion to accept the agenda was made by Kim Jiranek and seconded by Alana Wooldridge.  Motion carried.

Minutes of the April 11, 2013, SBDM Council Meeting was reviewed.  13-57 Motion to accept the minutes was made by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Jenafier Carroll. Motion carried.


Minutes of the April 17, 2013 Called SBDM Council Meeting was reviewed.  13-58 Motion to accept the minutes was made by Jill McIntyre and seconded by Kim Jiranek.  Motion Carried.

Good News Report:  Mrs. Lewis report that students are in the process of taking the K-PREP, and all is going well.

Mrs. Lewis welcomed guest.

Program Review for Practical Living/Career Studies was presented to the SBDM Council for approval.  13-59 Motion was make by Emily Robbins and seconded by Alana Wooldridge to accept the Program Review for Practical Living/Career Studies as presented.  Motion Carried.


  The June meeting will be Thursday, June 13, 2013 at Ruby Tuesday’s in Elizabethtown.  Next year’s council dates and times will be set at that time.

Finance reports for April were incomplete and will be available at the June meeting.

Charitable Gaming Report for quarter ending March 31, 2013 was available for the SBDM Councils review.

SBDM Council reviewed last month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.  

Enrollment is currently at 544.

Mrs. Lewis reported to the SBDM Council that Gena Jeffries has been rehired as a Kindergarten teacher to replace Terry Wilson who is retiring this spring.

Senate Bill 8 was discussed by the SBDM Council.  Mrs. Lewis informed the council that we have our emergency plan in place, but there may be some additional changes in the future.


Professional Learning Clubs continues to meet.

SITTS was discussed among the council members, with additional information being provided by Mark Kopp, Associate Superintendent of Instructions.

Motion 13-60 to adjourn was made by Alana Wooldridge seconded by Emily Robbins.  Motion Carried.  Meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m.
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